5th March, 1957.

Dear Luoa,

You may remember my effort to get you to leoture in this
Department this time last year; end I am writing on the chance
that at very short notice you could give a leoctures during your
vizit to Cambridge, say Friday evening or Jaturday morning, March
22nd or 23rd. This would indeed be during the wvacation, but the
University authoritiea seem to be reconoiled to this disadventage.

I cannot, howaver, say how many people would turn up.

Singerely yours,



